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Angela Charles

From: Angela Charles
Sent: Monday, October 02, 2017 2:02 PM
To: Michael Barrett
Cc: Suzanne Brownless
Subject: RE: Return of Confidential Documents to FPUC

Michael, 
 
Per this email, DNs 04942-2017 and 05095-2017 in Docket 20170001-EI will be 
returned to FPUC. 
 
Angela 
 
From: Michael Barrett  
Sent: Monday, October 02, 2017 12:18 PM 
To: Angela Charles 
Cc: Suzanne Brownless 
Subject: Return of Confidential Documents to FPUC 
 
On June 6, 2017, staff returned FPSC Document Number 04773-2017 to Florida Public Utilities Company 
(FPUC, or the Company). (See FPSC Document Number 05190-2017 requesting that confidential Document 
Number 04773-17 be returned to the Company.)  Two additional documents were cross-referenced to the 
document that was returned, and this request pertains to those documents, identified below: 

 On May 19, 2017, FPUC filed highlighted information in FPUC’s Response to Staff’s First Request For 
Production Of Documents (Nos. 1-3), pursuant to a Request for Confidential Classification. The Request
Confidential Classification is identified as FPSC Document Number 04941-2017, and the Confidential
Document is identified as FPSC Document Number 04942-2017. 

 On May 30, 2017, FPUC filed corrected information for Bates-stamped page 37 of FPSC Document 
Number 04942-2017, pursuant to the Request for Confidential Classification the Company previously
filed for FPSC Document Number 04942-2017. The Confidential Document is identified as FPSC
Document Number 05095-2017. 

 

Staff no longer needs the Confidential Documents identified as FPSC Document Numbers 04942-2017 and 
05095-2017, and both documents can be returned to FPUC. 

 

Please contact me if you have any questions about this matter. Thanks. 

 

 




